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Library to begin offering Grab & Go service on June 3 

The Dr. Eugene Clark Library will begin offering limited Grab & Go service at the Dr. Eugene Clark Library 

on Wednesday, June 3. 

Through the program, patrons will be allowed to enter the library for 30 minutes to select materials and 

check them out from 8:30 a.m.-5:30 a.m. Monday-Friday and 8:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. Saturday. 

The rules of Grab & Go include following CDC recommendations for keeping yourself and others safe: 

• Staying home if you are sick or have any symptoms of being sick 

• Stay at least six feet away from people with whom you do not share a household 

• Wearing a face covering while in the library is recommended 

• Library capacity will be limited to 40 patrons at a time 

• Children 10 and under may not be left attended in the library. 

• Work tables, study rooms and meeting spaces are not available at this time 

Please return materials to the outside book drop on Prairie Lea Street. 

No book donations are being accepted at this time 

In addition to Grab & Go, the library will offer access to materials, service and technology in the 

following ways: 

Phone service and email: Community members may contact the library information desk by telephone 

at (512) 398-3223 or via e-mail from 8 a.m.-5 p.m. Monday-Friday. For a list of library staff e-mails, 

visit https://www.clark-library-lockhart.org/about-us/contact-us. 

Curbside Service: Patrons can call or reserve their material online 

at https://clarklibrary.biblionix.com/catalog/  or by phone.  To pick up materials, patrons will arrive at 

the Library, dial the main number, and remain in their vehicles. Pick up hours are 9 a.m.-4 p.m. Monday-
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Thursday. Library staff will bring their materials to curbside-designated parking spots will be located 

adjacent to the library on Prairie Lea Street.  

 

The library has many online services, including eBooks, downloadable magazines, and audiobooks that 

are available for free using your library card at https://clarklibrary.biblionix.com/catalog/ 

 

The technology center will be available by appointment. Proper social distancing as advised by the 

Centers for Disease Prevention (CDC) will be maintained. Computers may be reserved for 45 minutes per 

day. 
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